
WABASH COLLEGE 
Class Agents Letter                           Class of 1957 

Alumni and Parent Relations        

P.O. Box 352       Class Agent 
Crawfordsville, IN  47933                John B. Yanko 

Web site: www.wabash.edu             

Email us: alumni@wabash.edu               

Phone: (765) 361-6369                                                  

 
 
 
Late June 2014 
  
Dear Men and Women of ’57: 
  
MOE BRAND and KEN GROSKOPF signed up for the 2014 Big Bash Reunion. 
 

 
  
We send our condolences to the families and friends of THOMAS L. “HANK” HANKINSON and 
DANA THEODORE SCHUBERT, JR. Following are their obituaries: 
 
 Hankinson, Thomas L. "Hank" Age 80 of Brookfield died peacefully at 
home on April 9, 2014. Born in Jeannette, PA on July 30, 1933. 
Preceded in death by his parents Lloyd and Mae Hankinson and his 
sister Dorothy. Survived by his loving wife of 56 years Rochelle and 
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their four children, Joni (Bob) Roenitz, Gina (Mark) Medved, Tom 
(Julie) Hankinson and Julie Hankinson. Proud grandfather of Bobby 
Roenitz, Stephen Roenitz, Casper Medved, Michaella Medved, Colin 
Medved, Nolan Crewz, Ciara (John) Minchuk and Nicole Hankinson. 
Loving great-grandfather of Michael, Aiden and Austin. Also survived 
by numerous relatives and friends. Hank served his country in the 
Army during the Korean War. He graduated from Wabash College in 1957 
where he was an all-conference football running back. He was a 
life-long employee of The Walgreen Company and had been retired for 
20 years. He enjoyed spending time with his family, golfing, and 
bowling and was a huge sports fan. Hank was a kind, decent, 
hard-working family man with a great sense of humor. He will be 
dearly missed by all who knew him but especially by his family. 
Visitation Sunday, April 13 from 1:00-3:00 PM at the Funeral Home 
with a funeral service to follow at 3:00 PM. In lieu of flowers, 
memorials can be made to Alzheimer's Association , 620 S. 76th 
Street, Suite 160, Milwaukee, WI 53214. 
 
 SCHUBERT, DANA THEODORE, JR., 78, of Seaford, DE, passed away on 
Tuesday April 1, 2014 at his home surrounded by his loving family. 
Dana was born in Des Plaines, Illinois on January 4, 1936. He was the 
son of the late Dana Theodore Schubert, Sr. and Georgia (Gewecke) 
Schubert. Dana and his wife of 50 years moved to Seaford, DE in 2004 
from Arnold, MD, where they had lived for 36 years in the community 
of Shore Acres on the Magothy River. Dana was an active and vital 
part of the community association. He loved motor boating, sailing, 
camping and fishing, and was a member of the Anne Arundel Fish and 
Game Association. He was a member of the US Coast Guard Auxiliary, 
Flotilla #18, Magothy River. He served for many years, taught Safe 
Boating classes, earned several awards and was Flotilla Commander for 
2 years. He looked forward to his Monday and Wednesday Bridge games. 
Dana graduated from the University of Illinois in 1957 with the 
Degree of Bachelor of Arts in Liberal Arts and Sciences. He served in 
the US Army for 2 years and was employed with Montgomery Ward and Co. 
as Assistant Manager for the Chicago Catalog House. He was later 
transferred to Baltimore, MD as the Manager of the Baltimore Catalog 
House. In March of 2002, Dana retired after 20 years as Fund Manager 
for IBEW Local #26 Joint Trust Funds in Lanhan, Maryland. Dana is 
survived by his wife Molly (McLendon) Schubert; daughter Georgia 
Lightfoot and husband Paul, their sons Sean and Ross of Arnold, MD; 
daughter Julie Kay Jellig and husband Jerry, their children Conor, 
Maria, Donald and Patrick of Haddonfield, NJ; one brother, Stuart 
Schubert and wife Janet of Inverness, IL; two sisters; Diane Fletcher 
and husband Quigley of Palatine, IL and Karen Anderson and husband 
Tom of Minnetonka, MN, and several nieces and nephews. A Memorial 
Service will be held at 1:00 PM, Saturday, April 19, 2014 at Parsell 



Funeral Home, Hardesty Chapel, 202 Laws Street, Bridgeville, DE 
19933, where friends may begin visiting at 12:30 PM. In lieu of 
flowers, the family suggests donations to the Seaford Public Library, 
600 N. Market Street Extended, Seaford, DE 19973, or the Nanticoke 
Senior Center, 1001 West Locust Street, Seaford, DE 19973. Please 
visit Mr. Schubert's Life Memorial web page and sign his online 
guestbook at www.parsellfuneralhomes.com. 

  
Wabash had a one day giving challenge called “430 on 4.30.14”. The goal was to have at least 
430 gifts. Instead, there were 2329 gifts from 2214 donors (1626 alumni, 211 current students 
and more than 170 faculty and staff). The challenge raised $465,421. 
  
Kyle Brumett is the new Wabash basketball coach. Kyle graduated from Hanover College and 
has a master’s degree from Indiana State University. His Defiance College record (six years) was 
103 - 57 and Lakeland College record (two years) was 33 -22. He was an assistant for one year 
with University of Southern Indiana and seven years with DePauw University. 
  
Three members of the Class of 2014 were awarded Fulbright Scholarships: 
Adam Barnes, Sebastian Garren, and Patrick Stroud 
 
Wabash graduated 172 men on May 18, 2014---the 176th College Commencement. 
 

 
PresidenPresident Gregory Hess leads the graduates towards the Senior Arch 
 
 



The Wabash College fiscal year ends June 30, 2014. The class of ’57 has three fewer donors 
than last year and thirteen fewer than two years ago. Should you wish to contribute by June 
30th, you have several ways: 
  
(1) On line at www.wabash.edu/egift  
(2) By phone at 877-743-4545 
(3) By mail to: 
  
Wabash College 
Annual Giving 
P.O. Box 352 
Crawfordsville, IN 47933 
 
Alumni participation is very important; any gift is better than no gift. Contributions and 
participation continue the strength and value of Wabash College. 
  
Keep active, stay healthy and enjoy the summer, 
  
John B. Yanko 
john_yanko@yahoo.com 
6257 Lakeshore drive Dallas, TX 75214 
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